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To Whom it may concern,

My family have been living in Hollystown for a number of years and every year the noise
from aircraft gets progressively worse. The present restriction 11pm - 7am should be fully
enforced with NO flights allowed.  The present allowance of 16,260 noise points is
absolutely ridiculous and penalties must be imposed on breaches of the restriction. 

We are regularly woken by planes from 5AM and it is impossible to return to sleep as they
came every 5 mins from then on.
The new runway must have strict guidelines, absolutely NO flights allowed after 11pm or
before 7am, with NO noise allowance.

My family's mental health and good quality sleep are more important and must be
considered.  It is 8 hrs out of 24hrs, there is enough hours there to accommodate Dublin
airport flights schedules.
 
Let us sleep soundly at night !

Kind Regards 

Louise, Jeff, Chloe & Senan 
Hollystown resident 




